

## **Greetings from ISCA!**

We are delighted by the efforts students are making to participate in their online ISCA classes. Now that many of our students have arrived safely back in their home countries, there has been almost full attendance to the timetabled lessons.

We are impressed with the discipline and maturity shown by so many students during this time and their determination to continue their education.

Given the global transition by so many of us to online communication systems, we are currently experiencing minor connection issues to some students. We are confident that any issues will be resolved in the near future.

Please do continue to contact the school office if you experience any problems using WebEx.

Kind regards

Executive Director Colin Kerrigan and ISCA Staff

